
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 5 By Councillor McFarlane for answer 

by the Convener of the Planning 
Committee at a meeting of the 
Council on 8 February 2024 

  To request an update on the situation at 107 - 115 

Fountainbridge concerning: 

Question (1) When the decanted residents who have been out of their 

properties since the tragic explosion in 2019 might expect to 

be able to regain access to their properties? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) What Building Standards matters are still outstanding or 

unresolved what is the Council doing to bring said matters to 

a speedy conclusion? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) Why no Section 42 notice was provided to residents at the 

time of the Dangerous Building Notice? 

Answer (3)  

Question (4) Despite the Dangerous Buildings Notice stating that no 

building warrant was required, why are additional standards 

now being applied before the residents can re-enter their 

properties? 

Answer (4)  

   

 
 


